
SR 407 Roadway Access Classification Change from I-95 to SR 405 – Brevard County, Florida

TITLE VI COMPLIANCE

The proposed project is being developed in accordance with Title VI of  
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. Public Participation is solicited without regard  
to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 

Person(s) wishing to express their concern relative  
to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting:

Susan  
Sadighi 

Interim Title VI Coordinator 
Florida Department of Transportation

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise  
P.O. Box 613069,  

Ocoee, Florida 34761 
(407) 264-3640

Susan.Sadighi@dot.state.fl.us

Stefan  
Kulakowski 

State Title VI Coordinator 
Florida Department of Transportation 

Equal Opportunity Office  
605 Suwannee Street, MS 65  

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0450 
(850) 414-4742 

Stefan.Kulakowski@dot.state.fl.us

Public Information Meeting   |   Virtual: March 21, 2023, 6:00 PM  
In Person: March 23, 2023, 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm,  Holiday Inn Titusville, 4715 Helen Hauser Boulevard, Titusville, FL 32780


